Dear Sir

Preferred Development Option

I am writing to object to your plans for redevelopment in the areas south of Warrington.
This has been done without adequate advertising or consultation.

These plans will totally destroy the community feel of village life which attracts people
from all around the Warrington area.

_ see an already over-stretched service not being able to cope

with such a large area being developed into houses. Also the hospitals, Warrington and
Halton are already struggling to cope especially in the winter.

I am curious to understand why we have a planner from Chester who does not know the
history of Warrington trying to put forward schemes that the public have so many
objections to. He will move on in time and leave behind him a trail of disaster for the
south of Warrington. | am aware that it isn’t just the south that is being affected this
covers the whole of Warrington some of which | am sure we have not heard of yet but is
possibly in the pipeline. Warrington town centre has some wonderful architecture that
is not used to its advantage and a lovely Town Hall, come on lets be proud of what we
have. Don’t use the south as a ‘cash-cow’ the people from Warrington ‘north’ won’t be
able to afford to live in the new developments in the south these houses will go to
people who will commute to Liverpool/Manchester therefore not spending their money
in Warrington anyway. Please let us have a town to by proud of not a City we will be
faced with a ‘ghost town/city’ if you don’t use the brown fields for housing in the north
of Warrington.

Yours faithfully






